
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
Earlsbury Gardens, Birchfield, Birmingham B20 3AE 

Tel: 0121 356 4721   email: enquiry@sacredheart-sch.net 

Executive Principal:  Mr. G M O’Hara 

 
 

 

  

  
St. John Paul II Multi Academy   
Registered Office: c/o  Sacred Heart Catholic School, Earlsbury Gardens, Birmingham, B20 3AE   
E:  enquiry@sjp2.net   |  T:  0121  827 8664   |  W:  johnpaulii.co.uk   
Acting  Catholic Senior Executive Leader (CSEL): Mr   M .   Emery   Company House Registered No. 

  08706247 
  

Dear Interested Party.  

Re: Consultation on admission arrangements for entry to the school during the Academic year 2022-2023. 

I am writing to notify you of the upcoming consultation on the Sacred Heart Catholic School’s admissions policy.  

The consultation period will run from the 14th October 2020 until 26th November 2020; during this time, parents 

are invited to express their views and any concerns about the proposed admission arrangements at Sacred Heart 

Catholic Primary School.  

In accordance with the DfE’s 2014 statutory ‘School Admissions Code’ guidance, as a school we must consult on 

our admission arrangements when changes are proposed, and at least once every seven years.  

There are no changes proposed  

In accordance with statutory DfE guidance, the consultation will run for at least six weeks and, as an interested 

party at Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School, we are keen to hear your views on the proposed admission 

arrangements; therefore, we invite you to participate in the consultation if you have any concerns regarding the 

matter.  

All responses to the consultation should be made in writing and submitted before 9.00am 26th November to the 

clerk to the governors via email s.cooke@sjp2.net 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School  
Earlsbury Gardens  
Birchfield  
Birmingham  
B20 3AE 
 
Please note that written responses should outline your personal details including your name, address and 
relationship to the school.  
 
At the end of the consultation period, the governing body will meet to consider responses and submit a final 
policy to the St John Paul II Multi Academy Board of Directors. 
 
For further information regarding the consultation process, please refer to our school website or in hard copy on 
request from the school. If you wish to discuss this matter, or anything mentioned in this letter, please contact 
Sue Cooke, clerk to the Governors on the email provided within this letter.  
 
Yours Sincerely   
 

 
G M O’Hara  
Executive Principal  


